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Friday 21st April 2017
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General Reminders
· Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis.
· Miss Gallimore & Miss Hawcroft will be available to speak to every morning on the door and if you require more time an appointment can be made.
· Please label your child’s jumper with their name. If there is no name on a jumper it is almost impossible to find.

Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! This week has been Theme week. Year 1 have enjoyed learning about the different weather patterns around the world. Year 2 are learning about Florence Nightingale and thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Thackray Museum to find out more about their topic.
Celebration & Fundraising: On Friday 28th April we will be celebrating St. George's Day by inviting all children to wear something red, white and blue. On this day the whole school will also take part in 'Smile Mile' a sponsored 1 mile fun run, in return for a £1 donation. We will be raising funds for 'Once Upon A Smile' a children's bereavement charity that continue to work closely with our school.
Breakfast club: will be open from 8:15-8:45. There will be an entrance fee of 50p per day with the option of a snack and a drink.
SATS Week: Year 2 SATS commence week beginning 22/5/17






 


	



 Staff
Miss Hawcroft – KS1 Manager – Deputy Head
1P – Miss Shore, Ms Bowker, Miss Froggart 
1F – Miss Hancock, Mrs Stevenson, Miss Burgess
2P – Miss Garner, Mrs Howarth
2F – Miss Trotter, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Robinson
Homework Marks This Week
Spelling Test: 
Homework Complete:	
Homework this week.
Spellings – Spellings handed out today to be tested on Thursday for Year 1. Year 2 spellings are sent home today to be tested on Wednesday.
Homework – Year 2: Highlighted and dated pages to be completed from the comprehension books and maths workbooks each week. Year 1: complete page 23 of their maths workbook.
Reading – Please make sure that your reading books are returned by Wednesday in order to be changed.
Websites – Check out our new website! Lots of resources and information!
www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk


Stars of the Week
Everyone in KS1 is a star this week.
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